
TOWN OF WASHINGTON 

TOWN BOARD 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

JANUARY 28, 2019 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Town Board of the Town of Washington will be holding a special meeting 

on Monday, January 28, 2019, at 6:00 PM.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the response to 

Devereux regarding their placement of a group home at 593 Verbank Rd., Millbrook, NY.   

 

By the Order of the Town Board 

Dated:  January 25, 2019 

Mary Alex, Town Clerk 


